
 

For Immediate Release 

April 29, 2021 

Contact: Janine Reyes, City of Kingsville PIO 

City of Kingsville Code Enforcement and Police Department Seek Culprit for Illegal Dumping 

KINGSVILLE, TX – The City of Kingsville is seeking information that may lead to the identification of the 

individual(s) responsible for illegally dumping ten barrels of oil and trash on Young Drive between Wednesday 

night and Thursday morning.  

The barrels left behind are an eyesore and pose potential hazard to residents and nature in the surrounding 

area.  Public works crews have now removed the barrels, and both police and code enforcement are asking for 

public assistance to identify those responsible.  

City of Kingsville residents may dispose of up to 300 pounds of waste or trash per day at no charge at the city 

landfill located at 348 East County Road 2130.  Oil is not authorized for disposal at this site.  Oil is considered 

a hazardous material.  Residents may locate an authorized oil recycling location at irecycleoil.com. 

We have attached an image of the illegally dumped barrels for your use.  Anyone with information related to 

this case is asked to call the Kingsville Police Department at (361) 592-4311.  If you wish to remain anonymous, 

contact Kingsville Crime Stoppers at (361) 592-INFO (4636) or submit information at www.p3tips.com.  If the 

information you provide leads to the arrest and indictment of person or persons you can be eligible for a 

reward.      
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https://us-west-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=p3tips.com&u=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5wM3RpcHMuY29t&i=NWE4M2QwODlmYzBlMGQxNzg5MDEwZDE3&t=K2R5R2UwQ2pvdG5lTkRPd3ZCTzQ0SlZ0Q2NwMWZ4dG15UlhGWTVObzFrWT0=&h=edfa943ecaa248b38f19644f7d366b5c

